
March 25, 2019  

Neighbors - 

It’s been a great week for the paint aesthetics committee! We currently have 64 of 

69 homeowners that have already identified their 3 color schemes choices for their 

home. This is fantastic and we are confident we will reach our goal of 100% 

participation by April 8th. 

If you need any assistance selecting the color for your home please send an email 

to gleneaglespaint2019@gmail.com and one of the committee members will 

contact you to see what we can do to help! In addition maybe one of the tools we 

have developed for the neighborhood might help you with the process. You can 

find the slideshow of thumbnails of the homes in our neighborhood colors on the 

Gleneagles website. We have small color samples for you to take home or you can 

check out the large color boards to take home to view the colors. To set this up 

text: 

Mary Ann Rouleau: 303-378-4423 

Cherie Swaninger: 239-980-4286 

Dawn Williamson: 812-249-1825 

Just a reminder - 

1. All Homeowners must make a first, second and third color choice and 

turn their choices in by April 8, 2019 at 12:00 EDT. 

2. Drop your color selection sheet off at Rouleau’s (20832) or email your 

information to gleneaglespaint2019@gmail.com by the April 8th 

deadline. Sheets are available online or from Mary Ann Rouleau. 

3. If you fail to make a color selection by April 8th the committee will 

select a color for your home from 3 preselected default colors at the 

neighborhood lottery on April 10th, 4:00,Lakes Room at the fitness 

center. 

Please let us know if you have any additional questions. 

Regards, 

The Aesthetic Committee         gleneaglespaint2019@gmail.com 
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